
From:  (SANTE) on behalf of  (SANTE) 
Sent: mardi 6 octobre 2020 14:42 
To:  
Cc:  (SANTE); ; 

@akwien.at' 
Subject: FW: online-event on new genetic engineering on 19 November - 

invitation as a speaker 
 
Dear  
Thank you for your email and the invitation to join the online event of the Austrian Chamber of Labour. 
Unfortunately, due to other commitments me and my staff will not be available for this meeting. 
However, we would be very interested in receiving the proceedings from the event as well as the new 
study you mention in your email. 
I would like to wish you success with your meeting and thank you for your understanding; 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 "Biotechnology"   

DG SANTE/E/3 
Health & Food Safety 

European Commission 
rue de la Loi, 200 
B-1049 Bruxelles 
Email: @ec.europa.eu 
 
  

 
From: @akeuropa.eu>  
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 3:14 PM 
To:  (SANTE) @ec.europa.eu> 
Cc: @akwien.at>;  

@akwien.at> 
Subject: online-event on new genetic engineering on 19 November - 
invitation as a speaker 
 
 
Dear , 

 
my name is  from the Austrian Chamber of Labour at the 
Permanent Representation of Austria.  
 
On 19 November 2020 we plan an online-event on new genetic 
engineering (genome editing). At this event, we would like to present a 



new study by the Chamber of Labour and which looks at different 
scenarios regarding possible regulation/deregulation on these new 
techniques and what this would mean from the point of view of 
consumers.  After the presentation, we would like to further discuss the 
results of the study with a high level panel.  

 
We would kindly like to invite you to be a speaker on the panel: 
The online-event will take place on 19 November from 14:00 to 15:00.  
For the debate MEP Günther Sidl and (Vienna Chamber 
of Labour) confirmed their participation as a speaker. In addition a 
representative from the gen-free food industry is requested.  

 
The Austrian Federal Chamber of Labour (BAK) represents the interests 
of approximately 3.8 million employees and consumers in Austria and is 
part of the Austrian Social Partnership 
(https://www.arbeiterkammer.at). The BAK is registered under the 
number 23869471911-54 in the EU Transparency Register. 

 
If you have further questions don’t hesitate to contact us. We are 
looking forward to your reply.  

 
Kind regards, 

 
 

Austrian Federal Chamber of Labour – Brussels Office 
Permanent Representation of Austria to the EU 

Avenue de Cortenbergh 30 
B-1040 Brussels 

Phone:        
Fax:              
Email:         @akeuropa.eu 
Website:    www.akeuropa.eu  

 

Dieses Mail ist ausschließlich für die Verwendung durch die/den darin 
genannten AdressatInnen bestimmt und kann vertrauliche bzw rechtlich 
geschützte Informationen enthalten, deren Verwendung ohne 
Genehmigung durch den/ die AbsenderIn rechtswidrig sein kann. Falls 
Sie dieses Mail irrtümlich erhalten haben, informieren Sie uns bitte und 
löschen Sie die Nachricht. UID: ATU 16209706 I BAK DVR: 1048384 



This email is intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is 
addressed and may contain confidential or legally privileged 
information, the use of which may be unlawful unless authorized by the 
sender. If you have received this email in error, please notify us and 
delete this message. UID: ATU 16209706 I BAK DVR: 1048384 
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